
 
 
Dear colleagues and friends, 
 
First and foremost, we would like to sincerely thank you for accepting our invitation to attend 
the 14th AFSUMB congress.  
 
With the escalation of the COVID-19 pandemic around the world, our Organising Committee, 
supported by the Asian Federation of Societies for Ultrasound in Medicine and 
Biology(AFSUMB), has decided to postpone the 14th Congress of the Asian Federation of 
Societies for Ultrasound in Medicine and Biologyby one year to 9th-12th September 2021. 
 
Our highest priority is to ensure the safety of our delegates, sponsors, speakers, and guests 
while delivering scientific information to the participants. We understand that the new 
schedule is more than a year away, but we would be honored if you are still willing to be our 
guest and join us for the 14th AFSUMB from 9th to 12th September 2021 in Beijing, China. 
 
We wish you and your family good health. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

  
Yuxin Jiang, M.D  

President  

14th Congress of the Asian Federation of  

Societies for Ultrasound in Medicine and Biology 

Won Jae Lee, M.D  

President  

14th Congress of the Asian Federation of  

Societies for Ultrasound in Medicine and Biology 

 
 

 

 

 


